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April 15,	 2018 

The	Toronto	Board	of	Health 
Julie	Lavertu 
10th	floor, West	Tower, City	Hall 
100	Queen	Street	West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H	2N2 
Via:	 boh@toronto.ca 

Re:	 HL26.1- Re-affirming	City	of 	Toronto	as	a	Nuclear 	Weapons-Free	Zone 

Dear	members	of	the	Board	of	Health, 

Greenpeace	encourages	 the	Board	of	Health	to	reaffirm	Toronto	 as	a	Nuclear	Weapons 
Free Zone.	 Since	our	founding	in	1971	in	Vancouver, Greenpeace	 has	 campaigned for 
the	abolition	of	nuclear 	weapons. The 	City	of	Toronto	can	contribute to the	 global	 
campaign	to	eliminate	nuclear	arms	 by	raising awareness of	the	nuclear	threat	by	 
reaffirming	its	designation	as	a	nuclear	weapons	free	zone.	 

Thank	you	for	your	attention. 

Truly, 

Shawn-Patrick	Stensil
 
Senior	energy	analyst
 
Greenpeace	Canada
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